
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
February 10, 2014                         CERTIFIED MAIL: 91 7199 9991 7030 4910 2857 
 
Honorable Robert McCaslin, Mayor 
City of Bentonville 
1901 N.E. A Street 
Bentonville, AR 72712 
 
RE:  NPDES Permit Number AR0022403, AFIN 04-00154  

Sanitary Sewer Overflow Corrective Action Plan 
 
Dear Mayor McCaslin: 
 
The Department received the Corrective Action Plan with a timeline that was submitted 
in response to the sanitary sewer overflows referenced in the May 15, 2013 notification 
letter.  The response and timeline was deemed adequate with the following stipulations:    
 
1.  Quarterly progress reports must be submitted to ADEQ on the 5th calendar day of 
every three months until the project is completed. The first report is due by April 5, 
2014, second July 5, 2014, third October 5, 2014, and fourth January 5, 2015.  These 
reports must be signed and certified by the cognizant official. 
2.  Project completion date is expected to be January 31, 2015.  ADEQ must be notified 
prior to the due date of any delay in project milestones.  Any updated schedule must be 
submitted to ADEQ. 
3.  A final compliance report must be submitted to the Department for approval within 30 
calendar days of project completion. 
 
Acceptance of this Corrective Action Plan by the Department does not preclude any 
future enforcement action that may be deemed necessary.   
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please refer to NPDES Permit Number 
AR0022403 and AFIN 04-00154 in any written correspondence to this Department.  
Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 501-682-0654 or e-mail to 
trotta@adeq.state.ar.us.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jacqueline Trotta 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division, Enforcement Branch 
 
Cc: Mike Bender, Public Works Director 


